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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are
investigating a hit-and-run traffic fatality that happened Monday night, March 21, 2022, in North
Charleston. Authorities responded after 9 p.m. to 4400 Dorchester Road, where a vehicle
traveling on Dorchester Road had struck a pedestrian before leaving the area. EMS pronounced
the male victim dead at the scene. CCSO’s Traffic Unit was requested to investigate the fatality.

The following is a link to video and screenshots from surveillance cameras at Dorchester Road
and Leeds Avenue.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1WobkSP9KxnDM9Gn_KHzlnWTJ2lnkzrYS?usp=sharing

The video file consists of two clips. The first shows the suspect vehicle turning left from Leeds
Avenue onto Dorchester Road. The video then cuts to the second clip showing the suspect
vehicle just after making that turn as it travels west on Dorchester Road. This is seconds before
it struck the pedestrian and left the scene.

If anyone has any information about this vehicle, please contact the CCSO Traffic Unit by calling
dispatch at 843-743-7200.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1WobkSP9KxnDM9Gn_KHzlnWTJ2lnkzrYS?usp=sharing

